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April 4, 2017 
  
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
  
Dear Ms. Walli: 

  
Re:  EB-2016-0152 – Supplemental Evidence Regarding the Capacity 
Refurbishment Variance Account 
 
Enclosed is supplemental evidence related to the capacity refurbishment variance 
account (CRVA) as requested by the OEB in EB-2016-0152 at Transcript Volume 15 p. 
83. OPG has submitted this document through the Regulatory Electronic Submissions 
System and is providing fourteen (14) paper copies.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
cc:  John Beauchamp (OPG) via e-mail 
 Charles Keizer (Torys) via e-mail 
 Crawford Smith (Torys) via e-mail 

Barbara Reuber 
Regulatory Affairs 
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